
Township of Adjala-Tosorontio Seeking 

Line Fence Viewers 

The Township of Adjala-Tosorontio is currently seeking community-minded residents to serve 

as Line Fence Viewers for the upcoming 2022-2026 term of Council.  

Fence Viewers are appointed by Council pursuant to the provisions of The Line Fences Act, 

R.S.O. 1990, c. L.17, a Provincial law to govern the arbitration process when neighbours cannot 

agree on the construction, reconstruction or maintenance of a Line Fence. 

Line Fence Viewers receive $50.00 per site visit and are reimbursed mileage associated with 

such visits.  

Interested individuals are encouraged to apply by submitting a copy of their resume and a cover 

letter to: 

Clerk’s Department 

Line Fence Viewers 

Township of Adjala-Tosorontio 

7855 Sideroad 30, Alliston, ON L9R 1V1 

clerk@adjtos.ca  

In accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, the information 

gathered will be used solely for candidate selection purposes only. For further information contact Fiona 

Hale, Deputy Clerk at 705-434-5055 ext. 226.  
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